
 

                                   
                  

 

               Child and Adolescent Oral Health Services Mackay 

  

                                                        (School Dental Service) 

 

                                          ATTENTION YEAR 10 STUDENTS 

 

This will be your last year that you are able to access this FREE service!!                     

 
Parents can arrange a dental appointment at the Victoria Park School Dental Clinic by 

calling 49514745                          
 

Please note: A parent/guardian will need to attend all appointments with their child. 

                    Students in year 7,8 and 9 are also eligible if they have not already visited          

         the clinic this year. 

                    To be eligible your family needs to have a current Medicare Card. 

 

If the phone is unattended please leave details including your student’s name, D.O.B 

and a contact number. 

 

For further information on this service, please visit our website:   

http://www.health.qld.gov.au/oralhealth/services/school.asp 
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